

April 19, 2021

Dear New Eastover Parents,

Welcome to Eastover Elementary School! In years past, we have hosted a "Beginner's Day" for incoming kindergartners, which allowed for a fun and interactive way to ease into kindergarten for new students. Although school district limitations on visits to school campuses are still in effect, we are going to host the best virtual Beginner's Day possible. And, we anxiously await to welcome you all in person next school year!

For over 85 years, our school has nurtured students and families from our neighborhoods, creating fond memories of their time here. We are excited that you are part of the Eastover family, and I hope you and your child will start to feel at home here very soon!

Beginner's Day is only the first of several events to welcome your family to Eastover. Over the summer months, we will share details of additional gatherings to make this transition as special as we can for you and your child. Please keep on the look out for updates from the PTA by visiting <a href="https://www.eastoverpta.com">www.eastoverpta.com</a>.

At Eastover, we are very fortunate to have many dedicated volunteers who help in classrooms, work with committees and plan events. Volunteering is such a great way to support our school and to get to know other students, parents and staff. Please take the time to learn about these rewarding experiences and find the activity that best fits your interests.

We have a variety of volunteer opportunities that range from one-time events to those that offer an ongoing commitment throughout the year. We hope that you will consider giving your time and talents to strengthen our school! Please visit <a href="mailto:eastoverpta.com/volunteer">eastoverpta.com/volunteer</a> to fill out our volunteer form, or contact me if you would like to learn more. Eastover is a special place, thanks to our wonderful students, principal, teachers, staff and the strong commitment from our families!

We are already hard at work prepping for next year to ensure academic success and a lot of fun! I look forward to serving as your PTA President, and again, welcome to Eastover!

Go Eagles!

Kelly Shook

PTA President, 2021-2022

Kelly Shook

kellyshook75@gmail.com

704.421.3895